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’Regulation of Retail Forex’ ID number RIN 3038-AC61

Is it important to the US to leave the current Forex leverage at 100-1. Forex companies and
traders help this economy by providing jobs spending money. Changing the leverage will wipe
a lot of jobs which the US can’t afford. Not to mention people will go to accounts off-shore to do
their trading, which won’t help the US economy at all.
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